
Office of General Counsel P: (518) 402-9522 | F: www.dec.ny.gov 
RE: PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST of 4/11/2019, Reference # W050939-041119 

Dear Mr. Mantius, 
Thu, Aug 8, 2019 at 2:46 PM 
Mantius@aol.com Mantius <pmantius@gmail.com> 
         In regard to your Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) request of 4/11/2019, 
be advised that DEC is continuing to process your FOIL request. We estimate 
that DEC will complete its process by 9/9/2019. We will notify you in writing 
when/if the responsive materials are available for release or if more time is 
required to complete your request. 
If you have any questions in the interim, please call the Records Access Office at 
(518) 402-9522 and refer to FOIL request #W050939-041119, or simply reply to 
this email. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
DEC Records Access Office


